DELAWARE DEFERRED COMPENSATION COUNCIL MEETING

MINUTES

May 23, 2006
A meeting of the Delaware Deferred Compensation Council was held Tuesday, May 23, 2006 at 3:00 PM in the Conference Room, located on the second floor of the Haslet Armory at 122 William Penn Street, Dover, Delaware. 

Attendees:



Council Member:
Jack Markell, State Treasurer and Co-Chairperson




Jennifer Davis, Director of OMB



Michael Vild for Matthew Denn, Insurance Commissioner 




Thomas Hurley, Member at Large




Oliver Gumbs, Member at Large

Others Present:

Ann Visalli, Deputy State Treasurer




Leighann Hinkle, Deferred Compensation Administrator 




Christy Vanderwende, Deferred Compensation Specialist




John McDaniel, Deputy Attorney General
Jack Markell called the meeting to order at 3:15 PM.   

The minutes from both the October 7, 2005 and April 18, 2006 meetings were approved as presented. 
The State of Delaware Deferred Compensation Plan document, as revised to allow for Qualified Domestic Relations Orders or “QDROs” was approved.  

The State of Delaware Match Plan document, as revised to comply with federal Economic Growth and Tax Relief Reconciliation Act of 2001 (“EGTRRA”) legislation was approved.  

Leighann Hinkle discussed the option of eliminating the need for Council members to sign off on unforeseeable emergency withdrawal applications to provide a quicker response to the participants.  She will be providing the Council with a synopsis of all submitted applications at future meetings.  The Council voted to eliminate this requirement.

Thomas Hurley asked the question on why annuities, which offer a guaranteed rate, are not an available option under the Plan as they had been prior to 1999.  Leighann Hinkle will be providing a response.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:25 PM. 

